

Inter Office Memo

To:

Judy Layton

From:

Denise Clark Transportation Dispatcher / Admin.

Asst.

Cc:

Nanette Rondeau

Date:

5-1-07

Re:

Kings Beach Bus Service

Dear Judy,

Thanks for your interest in transportation in the Kings Beach area.

At this time we have five (5) forty (40) ft transit style buses that use Deer Street and hope to add another next year. Four (4) Sp. Ed buses also use Deer Street.

Left turns on to Deer Street would be made more safely from a center left turn lane. A lane such as this from Safeway to Chipmunk would take the buses off the mainly traveled portion of the roadway and out traffic.

Thanks again,

Denise Clark

L1-1



3091 County Center Drive, Suite 240 Auburn, CA 95603 • (530) 745-2330 • Fax (530) 745-2373

www.placer.ca.gov/apcd

Thomas J. Christofk, Air Pollution Control Officer

MEMORANDUM

DATE: 05-23-07

TO: Maywan Krach

FROM:

Brent Backus, Associate Planner

SUBJECT: Comments on the Kings Beach Commercial Core Improvement Project

The District has the following comments:

Please note that the California NO2 annual average is now .003ppm and the one hour .18ppm. The Federal 24 hour PM 2.5 standard is now 35ug/m3. Please update table 3.1-1.

L2-1